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Premier Eye Care names Director of Medical Economics & Reporting 
Michael Aguirre promoted to head of new department 

 
TAMPA, Fla. (February 18, 2014) – Premier Eye Care is pleased to announce that Michael 
Aguirre has been promoted to Director of Medical Economics and Reporting, heading up a new 
team at Premier. 
 
In his new role, Aguirre oversees all reporting, budget analysis, claims trends and financial 
projections for Premier. 
 
Before moving into his new role, Aguirre was a financial analyst for Premier. With more than 
eight years of experience in the financial field, he has expertise in developing and implementing 
financial reporting, in evaluating operating records and financial plans, and in making 
recommendations for policy, procedure and action. 
 
Prior to joining Premier, Aguirre was a financial analyst for Nurse on Call, a Medicare certified 
agency that provides home healthcare services, and was an assistant controller at the 
Wanderers Club, a golf and polo club in Wellington, Fla. 
 
“As Premier continues to grow, our employees are growing along with us,” said Lorna Taylor, 
President and CEO of Premier Eye Care. “Michael’s experience and expertise make him a great 
fit to lead our financial reporting team.” 
 
About Premier Eye Care: Founded in 1994, Premier Eye Care manages the eye care of over 
2 million insured members in multiple states through a network of contracted optometrists, 
ophthalmologists, sub-specialists, and surgical facilities. Headquartered in Tampa, Fla., with an 
operations center in Delray Beach, Fla., Premier Eye Care provides routine vision, medical and 
surgical eye care, and administrative services for its partner Health Plans. For more information, 
please visit www.premiereyecare.net. 
  


